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Welcome Aboard 

 

The holiday season is at our doorstep.  Finally, the summer heat is a memory and the brisk air is 

comfortable.   

Now that the giving season is here we remind you of the upcoming DCW Holiday Bazaar; a great place to 

fill every spot on your wish list for family and friends ... and yourself.  We look forward to seeing you 

there. 

RoyAnne Donnelly  
Co-President 

flygirlroy@yahoo.com | (770) 855.5476 

Donna Wilson 
Co-President 

wilson6832@bellsouth.net | (770) 957.6832 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 
CHAIR | ANNUAL BAZAAR | RoyAnne Donnelly | flygirlroy@yahoo.com | (770) 855.5476 

 

Monday 
November 12  

 

10:00** to 3:00 

 

1031 Virginia Ave., Atlanta, GA 30354 | (404) 767.9000 

*** Check-in begins at 10:00, not the normal 10:30, so attendees will have more time to shop *** 

➢ Be sure to read the instructions below about parking. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Note: Because all vendors do not accept the same kind of payment, we recommend you bring a combination of …  

   

and a tote bag for your purchases. 

MENU 

Tossed Green Salad with Vinaigrette and Ranch Dressings 

BBQ Glazed Chicken | Green Beans | Smashed Potatoes 

Chef’s Selection Dessert 

*** Vegetarian meals available.  If you register/pay online, please make that notation there.  However, if you choose 

to send in a check, note Vegetarian Meal on the ‘FOR’ line on the front of your check. *** 

Cost: $36 per person (includes taxes and gratuities).  Cash bar available.   
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TWO PAYMENT OPTIONS  

1) Pay ONLINE at www.deltaclippedwings.org.  On the HOME page, scroll to the EVENTS section in the lower right 

corner to ‘Monday, November 12 ~ REGISTER ~ Hilton Atlanta Airport.’  Click on ‘REGISTER,’ then log in to 

proceed to the registration form.  Your information will automatically populate the form.  You can enter and pay for up 

to 5 guests with this online form!  Submit the form and continue through the payment process.  You will receive an 

email confirmation showing your credit card amount and the names for you and your guest(s) … (NOTE: We do not 

accept American Express).   

2) Pay by CHECK.  Make your check payable to DELTA CLIPPED WINGS.  Please DO NOT SEND cash or a bank transfer.  

Please be sure your name, address and phone number are on the check as well as the name of anyone you may be paying 

for.  Mail checks to Bettie Asip, 7740 Little Aston Way, Duluth, GA 30097.  Your check is your reservation, so 

mail it early!! 

NOTE: Please allow 3-4 days for mailed checks to reach Bettie. 

Your check is your reservation, so mail it early!! 
 

If you have any questions about your reservation, please contact Reservations Chair Bettie Asip 

(770) 813-9852 ~ basip@att.net 

Payment deadline: Payment must be received by Friday, October 26th, so the final count can be given to the 

facility.  DCW is responsible for paying for that number of guests whether they attend or not and while we want to 

remain flexible and sensitive to personal circumstances, please understand we are not always able to make refunds 

once the count is finalized.   

Check-In/Arrival: Check-in begins at 10:00, please make every effort to arrive before 11:00 as the final number 

of attendees will be given to the kitchen at that time.   

Advanced seating: If you would like to sit with friends, “advanced seating sign-up sheets” are available at the 

check-in table.  This process not only helps friends find where their party is sitting, it also helps other members find 

available seating at a quick glance.  Please be aware, if you put someone’s name on your list and they no-show, it is your 

responsibility to remove their name from your table list.  NOTE: Name cards may be placed on your table; 

however, NO ‘RESERVED’ SIGNS please as members walking through looking for an open seat may think the whole 

table is taken.   

Self-parking is complimentary.  Members and guests will enter the parking lot through the armed gate and take a 

ticket; between the hours of 2:00 - 3:00 the EXIT gate arm will be opened to allow everyone to leave without paying.  

Anyone wishing to depart prior to 2:00, please see RoyAnne and you will get a FREE exit ticket along with your original 

entry ticket to allow you through the gate.  Note: Complimentary parking is behind the hotel which enables guests to 

enter at parking level and access an elevator or escalator.   

Valet parking is available for a fee. 

Dress code: Business casual 
 

 
Directions to Hilton Atlanta Airport  

 
Option 1) Get directions on our website - www.deltaclippedwings.org - by clicking on the red Hilton Atlanta 

Airport under the EVENTS section which will take you to Google Maps with the restaurant’s address already typed-

in.  Once on that website, simply type in your home address.   

Option 2) If you have GPS in your car or on your cellphone, you can obtain the directions that way. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Bazaar Info 

As we near the end 2018 we have two remaining events to look forward to ... the November 12th Holiday Bazaar and 

December 12th Holiday Luncheon.     

Our bazaar is a chance to shop, visit and shop some more.  It’s a great opportunity to purchase holiday gifts and 

hostess treats for the upcoming seasonal events.   

mailto:basip@att.net
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I am very happy to announce our vendor roster is FULL.  We have 22 exhibitors; 6 of those are new to our event.  Our 

new vendors and the products they have available are the following:  

BEAUTY COUNTER ~ a skin care line; SUNNY IN GEORGIA ~ a youth and adult apparel line with unique graphics by its 

founder; BB ACCENTS ~ hand-knit shawls, scarves plus shawl pins, covers for wine and olive oil bottles and other gift 

items; JUST RIGHT RANCH ~ Georgia-grown gourmet food and gifts; ASPIRE JEWELRY ~ handcrafted jewelry with natural 

stones, forged copper, leather and more; and ARCTIC STORM ~ beautiful ladies waterproof all-weather coats from 

Great Britain with different colored designs.  I’m also excited to announce DCW member and painter, sculptor, author 

and public speaker, Kathy Fincher, will be back exhibiting her wonderful art, prints, books and gift cards after missing 

last year’s event.   

I encourage each of you to let me know of new possible exhibitors to keep us diversified … I have already started a 

list for 2019.   

In the October newsletter I mentioned hotel reservations for those wishing to book a room at the Airport Hilton the 

night before our bazaar.  To clear up any confusion, when calling the hotel for a Sunday night room reservation, be 

sure to tell them you are with Delta and part of the Delta Clipped Wings event on November 12th [Central reservations 

(404) 767.9000].  The Hilton books many Delta personnel as well as crew and training classes so I think if you 

approach the hotel that way you will get a better rate.   

IMPORTANT: Once you have made your room reservation, please call or email me your name (i.e., the name the 

reservation is in) so I may submit it to my hotel contact in order for your parking on November 11th to be 

comped.  The deadline for letting me know is Wednesday, November 7th.   

I cannot wait to see everyone at the Bazaar!!   

RoyAnne 
 

   

 

Delta Clipped Wings 
Annual Fundraiser 

VICE PRESIDENTS, PROGRAMS – FUNDRAISER 

Retta Christoforatos | rettac@bellsouth.net | (770) 597.3054 

Kathy Roper | kbroper@gmail.com | (404) 401-1234 
 

  

Friday, March 22, 2019 | Atlanta Airport Marriott 

Up and Away with  

Delta Clipped Wings 
Featuring   

A Mobile Bidding Solutions Company 

Preparation for our premier fundraising event of the year, benefitting the four charities we support, are underway 

and we encourage you to participate by soliciting and donating items for the Silent Auction.  Please see the 

SOLICITING TIPS included on the next page as prepared by LaVonne Lindquist, Executive Vice President Public 

Relations & Diplomacy, on how you can solicit items to ensure the auction is a success.   

Note: You will find the DCW letter of introduction and donation form at the end of this newsletter. 

• The intro letter is to be given to potential donors as it provides a description of DCW as well as a description of 

our four charities.   

• The donation form needs to be filled out and turned in to DCW with each donated item.  Please remember, do not 

combine several items on one form as each donated item must have its own completed form 

Again in 2019, we will use the electronic bidding program through GiveSmart that we used at our 2018 event.  Bidding 

with one’s handheld device was easy, fun, and encouraged our competitive juices for those items we really wanted!  

And for those bidders who did not have a handheld device, they were not left out since there were volunteers 

available to place bids for them. 

We will provide more details in future newsletters regarding the GiveSmart bidding process. 

Retta and Kathy 

 

mailto:rettac@bellsouth.net
mailto:kbroper@gmail.com
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

SOLICITING TIPS for our ANNUAL FUNDRAISER 

1. It’s a good idea to keep copies of the intro letter and donation form in your car so you’ll have easy access to them 

when you are out and about. 

2. Begin soliciting donations in October and continue through November and December as some companies prefer to 

make donations from their current year’s budget.  Continue solicitations through January and February.  Deadline 

for donations to be in DCW’s possession is February 22, 2019.   

3. The first thing to do when contacting a donor is introduce yourself.  Be sure to tell them DCW is a 501(c)(3) 

organization (non-profit).  

4. Ask to speak to someone about a donation for our fundraiser.  If no one is available, ask for the name of the 

person to contact and when would be a good time to contact them.  When you speak to that person, ask if you can 

send them information by mail, fax, email or drop it off in person.  

5. Approach potential donors in person (if possible) or by phone or through email.  It may be best to call first to see 

if there is any interest.  

6. If a donation has a ‘time of use limit’ (expiration date), please ask the donor to make the expiration date at least 

three (3) months after our Fundraiser date (03/22/19).  Also, ask if there are any restrictions, e.g., blackout 

dates, etc., and be sure to list them on the donation form. 

7. Try not to contact a donor at a busy time for their business, e.g., at lunch or dinner time for a restaurant.  I have 

found before 11am and between 2pm and 5pm are good times for restaurants. 

8. Be polite, but also be VERY persistent.  Some may require five (5) or more callbacks. 

9. Make them aware of what exposure/advertising they will receive for their donation, such as our newsletter to 

780+ DCW members as well as in our fundraiser program for 425+ attendees. 

10. Pick up the donated item and donation form yourself or ask a DCW member who lives near the business to pick it 

up for you.  MAKE SURE THE ADDRESS IS ACCURATE and if the business has a SUITE # please be sure to 

include that in their address.  Restaurants are the most ‘undeliverable’ thank you notes we get back. 

11. ONLINE entries can be made on the ‘Fundraiser ITEM Donation’ form at www.deltaclippedwings.org.  However, BE 

SURE YOU HAVE THE ITEM ‘IN HAND’ before you make an online entry because we don’t want to generate a 

tax receipt until DCW has the item.  You, as the solicitor, will receive an email confirmation listing the donation 

item, the donor and all tax information needed.  You can forward the email to the donor for their records or print 

it and mail/take it to them.   

12.  Always keep good records as they will make the lists we work from year-to-year. 

13. Show great appreciation and give heartfelt thanks to all donors.  Let them know we will issue a tax receipt for 

their donation shortly after the fundraiser.   

14. If you don’t have time or don’t feel comfortable soliciting, please consider buying a gift card and donating it to 

the Fundraiser.  It is tax deductible for you and would really help make our fundraiser a success. 

15. Most of all, have fun as you venture out to find donations to make our fundraiser FABULOUS! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

       

Save the Date 

Event information may also be found on our website  

www.deltaclippedwings.org 

 

 |   
2018  Wednesday, December 12 | Druid Hills Golf Club | Holiday Luncheon 

2019  Thursday, January 31 | Maggiano's Little Italy at Cumberland 

 Friday, March 22 | Atlanta Airport Marriott | Annual Fundraiser ~ UP & AWAY WITH DCW 

 April ~ TBA 

 May ~ TBA 
 

http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/
http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/
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             Under Our Wings              
 

Kindness is the language which the deaf can hear and the blind can see.  
~ Mark Twain | American Writer ~ 

 

 
www.curechildhoodcancer.org 

     

DCW LIAISONS to CURE CHILDHOOD CANCER  

Kathy Larkin | kslarkin@att.net | (770) 333.8688  

Kathryn Wilson | kew49@comcast.net | (404) 502.3304 
 

As so many of us know, it is never easy to hear a loved one has cancer, but when it’s a child it is even more heart-

wrenching.   

The parents of these children are so grateful for all that is done for them.  So, with the holiday season almost upon 

us, we are once again asking for gas cards and gift cards (e.g., grocery stores, Walmart, Target, etc.) for the CURE 

families.  Sometimes these cards are the only way they can get to their child’s doctor(s) appointments as the cards 

help with gas, prescriptions, food and many things we take for granted.  For those of you attending the November 

Bazaar or the December Holiday luncheon, you may bring your gift cards with you and give them to one of us.  For 

those who are not able to attend either event, but would like to take part in this initiative, you may send your gift 

cards to Kathy Larkin, 2170 Vinings North Lane, Smyrna, GA 30080. 

We want you to know, due to the generosity of our members at last year’s Bazaar, we were able to host six lunches 

and two teas at two children’s hospitals (three lunches and one tea per hospital) this year.  This coming year’s success 

will, once again, come from the sale of items we are offering at the November Holiday Bazaar and luncheon as well as 

from donations.  

♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️ ♥️  
We recently received CURE’s 2017-18 ANNUAL REPORT with a handwritten note from their Executive Director Kristin 

Connor, we would like to share her note with you.  (P.S. There are 8 brackets under the COMPANIES AND ORGANIZATIONS 

category: Delta Air Lines is in the top bracket ~ $100,000 and higher; Delta Clipped Wings is in the third bracket ~ 

$10,000-$24,999) 

 
Dear Kathy and Kathryn, 

I am thrilled to share with you CURE’s Annual Report for our FY 2017-2018.  I hope you feel such a sense of pride 

as you consider the tremendous impact you and all of Delta Clipped Wings continue to have on the lives of children 

with cancer.  We are so grateful that you enable our work with your support and also roll up your sleeves to help!  

Thank you!!  Much love, Kristin 

We also want to extend our sincere thanks to each of you for making our job easy in helping the CURE children and 

their families.  We look forward to working with all of you again this year.  

Kathy and Kathryn 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

--- 

 
 

 

‘Breast Cancer One’ flies from ATL-BOS, celebrating 

survivors and fighters 

Deltanet | 10/3/2018 | By Catherine Simmons, Delta 

Corporate Communications 

Delta's annual ‘Breast Cancer One’ employee survivor flight took to the skies Monday, kicking off the airline's month-

long campaign to generate awareness and raise money for the Breast Cancer Research Foundation.   
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This year marked Delta's 14th annual survivor flight, which carried more than 140 employee breast cancer survivors 

and nearly 10 customers on board the airline's iconic pink plane from Atlanta to Boston.   

The employee survivors, along with Delta leaders and BCRF executives, were celebrated and honored during a kickoff 

celebration at Hartsfield–Jackson Atlanta International Airport and as well as an arrival gatehouse celebration at 

Logan International Airport and a special evening event in Boston. 

Since 2005, Delta employees, customers and their friends and families have raised $14.6 million for BCRF, including 

last year's efforts of $2 million.  The collective contributions have funded the vital work of 54 different research 

projects over the years in the pursuit of eradicating breast cancer.  

To further raise awareness and support for breast cancer research, Delta employees will wear pink uniforms and sell 

pink products, including pink lemonade and pink headsets, on board and in Delta Sky Clubs throughout the month of 

October.   

For the first time, customers are able to purchase Pink Boutique merchandise through the Pink Boutique online store.  

Proceeds from the onboard sales and online Pink Boutique will directly benefit BCRF's research projects and its 

critical mission of finding a cure.  Delta is also donating 10 percent of all on-board sales directly to BCRF during the 

month of October for the first time.  

Customers and employees can also support this year's BCRF fundraising efforts by donating to BCRF onboard flights – 

and virtually year-round on delta.com and through SkyWish, the charitable arm of Delta's SkyMiles frequent flyer 

program that allows Delta and its SkyMiles members to donate miles to charitable organizations worldwide. 

BCRF is a nonprofit organization committed to achieving prevention and a cure for breast cancer.  BCRF provides 

critical funding for cancer research worldwide to fuel advances in tumor biology, genetics, prevention, treatment, 

metastasis and survivorship.  Since its founding in 1993 by Evelyn H.  Lauder, BCRF has raised more than half a billion 

dollars for lifesaving research.  In 2017-2018, BCRF will award $59.5 million in annual grants to more than 275 

scientists from top universities and medical institutions around the globe.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Delta Air Lines’ New Uniforms Named a Finalist in FAST COMPANY’S INNOVATION BY DESIGN AWARDS FOR 2018 

Source: DELTA NEWS HUB (https://news.delta.com/delta) | By Adrian Gee, Delta Communications | October 15, 2018  

 
This is Delta’s first time being recognized for its innovation in the fashion and beauty space and was the only airline 

to be recognized in this category.  

Fast Company’s Innovation by Design Awards celebrate trailblazing design in business.  This year more than 2,800 

submissions across 16 categories were judged and Delta was selected among 397 honorees.  
 

   

 

 
Sunshine Corner 

CHAIR | Carol Ellington | caepru@bellsouth.net | (678) 293.5912 

Please continue to send Carol and Sue Zino (sszino45@gmail.com) any information regarding life events, e.g., 

passings, births, marriages, illnesses, retirements, happy news, etc., so we may share it with our members. 

Keep in mind, before we send anything out in email/newsletter, we need permission from either the member or 

their family to do so as we want to respect their privacy if they rather it not be posted.  If possible, we would 

also appreciate an address for condolences/get well wishes and their FA class date, especially if the person is 

not a DCW member. 

 



November 2018 ~ BRIEFING SHEET                                                                                                                                Page 7 of 10 

 

   

 

     Pillows, Blankets and Magazines      
 

 

Jane Finnell Mizell’s mother, Joyce Finnell, passed away on September 25th. 

Address: 8014 Lexington Dr., Roswell, GA 30075 | janefmizell@yahoo.com | FA class 11/24/1969 

Online condolences may be posted at  

www.lakesidefuneralhomega.com/sitemaker/sites//memsol.cgi?page=profile&section=info&user_id=2138977 

 

 

Ruthie (Castor) and Glen Collins’ daughter-in-law, Mary Helen Collins, passed away on September 27th 

(Glen is a retired Delta Captain). 

Address: 5718 Brynwood Circle NW, Acworth, GA 30101  

ruthiec1211@gmail.com | FA class 03/01/1976 

Online condolences may be posted at  

www.resthavenbatonrouge.com/notices/MaryHelen-Collins 

 

 

We received the following from Fran Benson McDowell on September 28th: I wanted to update you 

about my lung cancer.  It has returned in both lungs this time and one spot in the brain.  I’ll be getting 

radiation treatment for the small spot in the brain and a mild chemo for the lungs.   

It was such a shock as my CAT scan last December was clear.  This popped up in May.  Hopefully it 

was,  once again, caught early enough to be able to stop it from getting really out of control 

Address: 674 Moss Point Road, Heflin, LA 71039 | delta767fa@gmail.com | FA class 07/31/1981 
 

 

Update on Paula Saporito Knight: On October 19th Paula’s husband, Chuck, sent us the following: Dear 

friends, Paula was in Houston for her three-month check-up at MD Anderson Cancer Center.  

Unfortunately, her cancer has returned. 

Based on her conversation with the oncologist, surgery and radiation are not in the picture because of 

previous treatments.  The plan as of now is to return to Atlanta for systemic chemotherapy.  She 

hopes to be treated at Emory Cancer Center.  In the future, if this does not have the positive results 

she hopes for and if she qualifies for a study being conducted by MD Anderson, she would return to Houston. 

Address: 1649 Princeton West Trail, Marietta, GA 30062 | paulasknight@hotmail.com | DCW President 1999-2001 | 

FA class 03/02/1970 
 

   

 
 

 
Pause for a Moment 

CHAIR ~ Janice Barfield 

jrbmoon@att.net 
 

What is your favorite Thanksgiving memory?  I’m sure most of us would say it involves good food (and lots of it), 

family, friends and maybe a little football.  Oh, and more food!  Past gatherings in our minds can bring back all sorts 

of memories … sad times as well as beautiful ones.  Some of the best times we as flight attendants can remember may 

be the ones where we chose to fly instead of being home with our loved ones. 

I remember well several times when I chose to fly during the Thanksgiving holidays and it was wonderful.  Many years 

ago, in another life time, some fellow co-workers and I decided to fly a 5-day trip to Dublin, Ireland.  Now, we all 

loved Dublin and we loved Thanksgiving, but this was no ordinary long layover trip.  We were informed the Burlington 

Hotel, our Irish ‘home away from home,’ always gave a Thanksgiving dinner for the Delta crews for this American 

holiday.  Loving the Burlington like we did, we wanted to experience that and we were more than ‘willing’ to be their 

dinner guests for the evening.  Fifty-five Delta people showed up (yes, 55) … the flight attendants (several brought 

their spouses and children), the Captain and his wife and the Co-Pilot with his wife and 3 little ones … it was a real 

Delta family! 

THE FEAST … oh, what a spread!  There was turkey, ham and roast beef with Yorkshire pudding, veggies and breads 

of all kinds filled the tables.  It was family-style to the nth degree, accompanied by wonderful red and white wines, 

mailto:delta767fa@gmail.com
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soft drinks and milk for the children.  And of course, pumpkin and pecan pie.  (the Irish know about pecan pie??)  We 

were given those cute, little ‘poppers’ we learned from the English and that I have only seen at Christmas.  Those 

goodies have paper crowns in them when you ‘pop’ them apart and a cryptic message falls out for you to read to 

everyone with a little surprise there too.  We were all Queens and Kings for a night at our festive celebration.  Ah, 

those Irish know how to celebrate Thanksgiving … and we were the grateful celebrants!! 

Another time I recall choosing to fly a San Juan turn on Thanksgiving.  Carolyn Coté and her beloved hubby, Joe (bless 

his dear memory), were on that trip, along with Suzanne Weigle.  We all contributed to the dinner that we setup on 

carts in the L-1011 lower galley.  We had a ball with our passengers too and we kept going down to the kitchen below, 

where we ate all day.   

I am reminded how important it is to choose our Thanksgivings with an ‘attitude of gratitude’ … no matter where we 

are or who we are with.  In thinking about our Delta Clipped Wings group there are so many ways to give back our 

blessings in ways that will impact people and their families for years.  Our wonderful charities: CURE Childhood 

Cancer, Ladies Day Fund, Pets for Vets (Atlanta Humane Society) and The Breast Cancer Research Fund are a great 

way to do that.  Just like our Irish brothers and sisters so graciously treated us ‘airline people’ many years ago, we 

can treat our friends that we sponsor with hope and blessings unending.  We have the joy of gifting as a group that is 

unique and valuable.   

What is your favorite Thanksgiving memory?  Or perhaps, just perhaps, it hasn’t happened yet! 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!! 

Janice 
 

 
   

 

DCW Membership & Website 
VICE PRESIDENT OF MEMBERSHIP & WEBMASTER 

Suzi Modisett | tsmodi@bellsouth.net | (404) 355.6559 
 

MEMBERSHIP NOTES 
 

 

* * * BE ON THE LOOKOUT * * * 

THE RED BOOK DIRECTORY will be distributed at the December 12th Holiday Luncheon at Druid 

Hills Country Club.  All remaining directories will be mailed the last week of December. 

The DIRECTORY will include those who renewed by DCW’s dues expiration date of October 31st … 

It will go to print the first of November. 

As of this newsletter mailing, 244 of our 817 ACTIVE members have ‘opted out’ of receiving the 

RED BOOK by mail.  They have chosen to use the online directory feature of our website. 
 

SHRED IT … We value your privacy!  Please value ours! 

PLEASE safely dispose of your old 

RED BOOK.  Do not just throw it 

into the trash.   

 

Put it in your ‘to be shredded’ box 

along with financial papers and other 

documents you don’t want the world 

to see. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

WEBSITE NOTES 

www.deltaclippedwings.org 

Are You Looking for Members in Your Class?  

Or Members Living in a Certain City or State?  

Or Members with the same First, Maiden or Last Name? 

You can find them by using our online directory. 
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Login at www.deltaclippedwings.org to open the Welcome Page. 

1)  Choose MEMBER CENTER on the top nav bar; then from the drop-down 

menu choose MEMBER DIRECTORY. 

OR 

2) Click on ‘View Member Directory’ below your name badge that says 

‘HELLO, My Name is…’ 

Either way the member directory will open. 

 

Directly above the member directory is a grey box with Advanced Search listed. 

Advanced Search 

Click on Advanced Search and the search field below appears: 

Criteria    

 

1) Click the down arrow in the first box with Last Name entered to find a list of the attributes you can 

query in our database.  You can search for zip codes, first names, maiden names, last names, phone 

numbers, FA class date, etc. 

2) The second box has a choice of ‘Contains’ or ‘Equals’ or ‘Not Equal.’ 

3) As an example, if you wanted to find members with maiden names of Smith, you would: 

• Choose ‘Maiden Name’ from the drop-down menu in the first box 

• Choose ‘Contains’ in the second box 

• Type ‘Smith’ in the third box 

• Click Search - The member profiles containing Smith as a maiden name will be listed. 

• If you search for a phone number, the format must be the same as in our profiles: (xxx) xxx-xxxx 

• Format for FA Class years is xx/xx/xxxx 

This is a simple explanation on how to do a basic search of one attribute.  There are more detailed 

directions to pull up multiple queries, but I won’t go into now.  If you want to learn those steps, please 

contact me, Suzi Modisett, at tsmodi@bellsouth.net | 404.355.6559 | 404.610.5547 

   

 

   
Welcome New Members 

   
 

[R] Diane Kash Anderson (Jim) | BD 09/23, FA class 04/28/1980 

108 Red Oak Lane, Flower Mound, TX 75028 | H (972) 539.0004, C (469) 877.3716, dkanderson5@yahoo.com 

[R] Aishah Basil | BD 06/04, FA class 04/28/1990 

8880 E. Broadway Blvd. Apt 187, Tucson, AZ 85710 | C (520) 268.4602, ababskywalker076@gmail.com 

[R] Laura Edgerton (James) | BD 05/12, FA class 03/18/1997 

1844 Cambridge Ave., College Park, GA 30337 | H (404) 762.8449, C (678) 488.5048, Lje1844@gmail.com 

[R] Nan Franklin | BD 08/27, FA class 08/03/1970 

342 Mimosa Dr., Decatur, GA 30030 | H (404) 373.2709, C (404) 538.1991, nanfrank@bellsouth.net 

[R] Debbie Kelleher Hedge (Mike) | BD 04/17, FA class 06/12/1978 

30555 Oakview Way, Bingham Farms, MI 48025 | C (541) 647.2686, dlkmwk09@gmail.com 

[A] Jennifer Hirte | BD 07/26, FA class 04/12/1999 

7153 Sherwood Rd., Woodbury, MN 55125 | H (612) 730.7477, jennifer.hirte@delta.com 

mailto:Lje1844@gmail.com
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[A] Christa Beck Jeffers (Jay) | BD 09/15, FA class 11/22/1971 

1403 Brookhaven Cir., Atlanta, GA 30319 | H (404) 261.2806, C (404) 702.6177, atlantajeffers@comcast.net 

[R] LaVerne Barksdale Kelly-Lusk (Thomas) | BD 03/06, FA class 03/26/1973 

3002 59th St., Lubbock, TX 79413-5512 | H (806) 799.139, C (806) 252.7236, lusklaverne@gmail.com 

[R] Carol McCord Kovski (Bill) | BD 12/25, FA class 11/20/1978 

10698 Big Canoe - 16 Laughing Fox Knoll, Jasper, GA 30143 | C (770) 355.0721, bcjam84@yahoo.com 

[R] Judith Price | BD 01/11, FA class 11/23/1970 

2575 Peachtree Rd. NE, #24H, Atlanta, GA 30305 | H (404) 261.7695, lilliebichon@gmail.com 

[R] Jake Quinn | FA class 11/01/1982 

1482 Powell Rd., Oceanside, CA 92056-1840 | jimmekaye@att.net 

[A] LeAnn Soudelier (Troy) | BD 12/07, FA class 04/30/1990 

3527 Sir Johns Ct. NW, Kennesaw, GA 30152 | C (770) 335.1824, soudy@comcast.net 

[R] Nazim Zaman (Ida) | BD 03/28, FA class 04/21/1975 

1212 Canvasback Dr., Carson City, NV 89701 | C (775) 443.8869, nkzdelta@gmail.com 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The great thing about getting older is you don’t lose all the other ages you’ve been. 

~ Madeleine L’Engle | American writer | 1918-2007 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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A 501(c)(3) Organization 

www.deltaclippedwings.org 

On March 22, 2019 Delta Air Lines Clipped Wings, a 501(c)(3) organization, will host its annual charity 

event to support the following four charities: 

1) CURE Childhood Cancer ~ an organization dedicated to conquering childhood cancer through

research, education, and support of patients and their families

2) Ladies Day Fund, Inc. ~ an organization assisting active and retired Delta flight attendants in

need due to catastrophic illness or events.

3) Pets for Vets (Atlanta Humane Society) ~ a program initiated by the Atlanta Humane Society to

thank Veterans for their service by providing free adoptions to them.

4) The Breast Cancer Research Foundation ~ an organization dedicated to achieving prevention

and a cure for breast cancer by providing critical funding to leading medical centers worldwide for

research and increasing public awareness about good breast health.  A minimum of 85 cents of

every dollar donated goes to these programs.

Our fundraiser will include a silent auction and a raffle featuring products and services donated by our 

community business supporters.  Each donation will be displayed and identified during our event, 

acknowledged in our monthly newsletter to our 790+ members, and supported by a tax-deductible receipt.  

We are asking for your donation of products and/or services to assist us in maximizing our contributions 

to these four charities.  Cash donations (checks) should be made out to “Delta Clipped Wings.”  

Our success is based on the generosity and support of the business community.  All proceeds from this 

event will go to the above-named charities.  Your consideration and contribution are greatly appreciated. 

Thank you, 

Chairman of the Board 

(770) 597.3054

Co-President 

(770) 855.5476

Co-President 

(770) 957.6832

http://www.deltaclippedwings.org/


A Non-Profit 501(c)(3) Organization 

DELTA CLIPPED WINGS DONATION FORM 

INFORMATION FOR DONATED ITEM 

Item:  

Description, Restrictions, Expiration Date: 

Value: 

INFORMATION FOR BUSINESS OR INDIVIDUAL DONOR MAKING THE DONATION 

(Please put the exact, FULL name of the business or individual making the donation) 

Business or Donor Name: 

Person Authorizing Donation:  

Business or Individual’s Address: 

Donor’s Phone and Email: 

DELTA CLIPPED WINGS SOLICITOR’S INFORMATION 

DCW Member’s Name, 

Phone and Email: 
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